Greetings Neighbors.

Since electronic communications have become very common, the LRMC Board would like to take advantage of the "new" technology to simplify communication with the members. Per Section 1-70 of Chapter 55A, the North Carolina Nonprofit Corporation Act, LRMC is allowed to communicate and conduct business via electronic means if the member designates an email address to be used for communication and business between the member and LRMC.

If you opt in to electronic communications, the process of preparing mailings to the members will be streamlined. The mailings include an annual letter, the annual budget, invoices for LRMC annual dues and other fees, annual meeting notice or any other communication to Line Runner property owners. In addition to the time and effort to prepare the documents for mailing, there are printing and postage costs that can be reduced if members opt in. It will also simplify the voting process should mailed ballots be necessary.

To designate an email address for communications related to the operations and business of LRMC, please complete the form below and return it to the LRMC Secretary-Treasurer at SECRETARY@LINERUNNERRIDGE.COM. This form will be available on the community website (https://linerunnerridge.com/documents) to allow future changes as needed.

Thanks. LRMC Board

Name of Owner:

To Vote On LRMC Matters And Business Electronically and

To Receive Communications From LRMC Electronically

To enable electronic voting, only one email address per owner is allowed. Please provide your preferred email address below. I opt in for electronic voting at: (email address) To receive LRMC communications electronically, enter email addresses of all owners that wish to receive LRMC communications below. I (we) opt in for electronic communications at the following email addresses: Signature of Owner: _____

(Please Print)